
Welcome to Fourth Grade!

Here in fourth grade we hope that you are just as excited for the first

day of school as we are. We are looking forward to starting our year with

you at Bancroft School.

We are interested in finding out what books you have read over the

summer. Students should come prepared with one book to read for

independent reading starting on the first day of school.

We will be focusing on many different topics in class this year. In

science, we will be learning about the soils, rocks, and landforms, energy, and

environments. We will be studying map and globe concepts, and the regions

of the United States in social studies. In math, we will be learning about

many concepts such as multiplication, division, geometry, fractions, decimals,

and measurement. We will be practicing good strategies while we read to

strengthen our comprehension, improve our accuracy, become fluent readers,

and to expand our vocabulary. We will be writing many narrative, opinion and

informational pieces throughout the year.

Your 2024-2025 Grade Four Teachers,

Mrs. Minigell, Mrs. Pappafotopoulos, Mrs. Pehrson, Mrs. Thorner



Fourth Grade Supply Information

2024-2025 School Year

Dear Incoming Fourth Grader,

As your child prepares for 4th grade, your child will need to come

prepared with the following items. We kindly request your child bring

these items to school on opening day and replace as needed

throughout the year.

● Earbuds or headphones to keep at school for daily use

● 2-Two-pocket folders (take home folder, work in progress folder)

● 1 - Pack (colored-washable) markers

● 1 - Pack of black Expo markers, and white Board Eraser

● 2 - One-subject spiral bound notebooks

You may choose to provide your child with their own personal supply of

any of the following option items:

Colored Pencils Pencil Erasers/toppers Glue Sticks

Scissors (student) Pencils (No mechanical) Crayons

Drawing paper notebook

We look forward to meeting you.

The Fourth Grade Team


